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Circular no. 114/20         dated 09.12.2020. 

 

(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 
Sub :  1)  Submission of Memorandum by Affiliates of AIBPARC to MD & CEO of respective Banks. 

          2)  On-line memorandum to be submitted by individual member of different Affiliates.  

          3)  Position of payment of subscription. 

 

We have already received information from several affiliates that the memorandum has already been 

submitted to respective MD & CEO for onward transmission to Chairman, IBA.  There are a few affiliates 

from whom we have not received any information so far.  As a gentle reminder, we like to convey to each 

one that the date-line of submission - 15th December, 2020 may please be followed without fail under 

advices to us.  

 

We are already in touch with our web Manager regarding finalization of formalities in regard to the on-

line memorandum which is to be signed by individual member of each organisation. We are expecting that 

within a very few days from now, we will be able to issue a detailed circular in this regard.  This 

communication is being made to make our affiliates aware about the task of sensitizing our membership 

beforehand so that we get the desired level of success.   

 

Position of payment of subscription :   

 

We have already received subscription from our affiliates in the following banks : (names are being written 

alphabetically)  : 

 

Allahabad, Arise (IOB), Bank of India, Canara Bank, Central Bank, e-Corporation Bank, Federal Bank, 

Indian Bank, e-United Bank of India, Laxmi Vilas Bank. 

 

We have got an information that our affiliates in e-Syndicate Bank and Union Bank of India would be 

sending the payment of subscription within a few days.   

 

We are requesting all other affiliates to please act fast and send the subscription at a very early date.   

 

With best wishes and regards, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
( SUPRITA SARAKR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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